
Parent Message 
May 17, 2020 
Fernandina Beach High School 
 
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella , your child’s High School Principal calling regarding the 
end of the year school closing information. 
 

• Seniors: We mailed you a senior packet that contains your schedule 
for returning your laptop, textbooks, library books, and payment of 
Senior Debt.  Please follow time schedule and the directions 
contained in this mailing.  See you on Wednesday, May 20! 

• Freshman, Sophomores, and Juniors: You will find a printed flyer on 
our website titled “Texbooks, Laptop Returns, and Locker Clean Out.”  
Please follow the scheduled times and dates and directions 
contained in the flyer.  See you on Thursday, May 21 or Friday, May 
22. 

• When turning in your laptop, please be sure to return your charger 
also. 

• Please be prepared to pay for any missing power cords or any 
damaged laptops when you return them.  We will be accepting cash 
with correct change only up until May 27 for any fees owed.  Here is 
the breakdown of costs:  Broken laptop replacement: $312.00; 
Cracked laptop screen: $152.00; Lost power cord: $12.00. 

• Yearbooks will be distributed on May 20, 21, and 22 in the gym loop 
area.  We have a few extra yearbooks.  The cost is $85 cash (correct 
change) and may be purchased in the front office.  Must be 
purchased on 5/20, 21, 22 when student is assigned to checkout for 
the year. 
 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
This same message appears on our website at fernandinahigh.com 
 
Go Pirates! 

 
 


